
 

         Oss, October 7th, 2024 

 

Statement regarding REACH conformity Unipol grades 

 

Unipol Holland BV is aware of and working conform the (EC) Regulation 1907/2006 (REACH). 

We confirm that our EPS grades “UNIPOL ECOFREPS” and “UNIPOL R-EPS” are considered 

mixtures under REACH and that all substances contained in these products are registered 

under REACH or exempted for registration. 

We are continuously monitoring that “UNIPOL ECOFREPS” and “UNIPOL R-EPS” do not contain 

any substances listed on the REACH Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) 

for Authorization in individual concentration equal or higher than 0,1% by weight. Candidate 

List of SVHC can be found at the ECHA website (https://echa.europa.eu/nl/candidate-list-

table). 

We would like to inform you that as of June 27th, 2024, the European Chemicals Agency 

(ECHA) has identified Bis(α,α-dimethylbenzyl) Peroxide (DCP) as SVHC due to its known and 

previously communicated reproductive toxicity. In compliance with REACH, we like to inform 

you that at the moment both Unipol grades can contain more than 0,1% by weight of this 

SVHC substance: “UNIPOL ECOFREPS” (<0,3% DCP w/w) and “UNIPOL R-EPS” (<0,2% DCP 

w/w). 

UNIPOL is finalizing the process of changing its production process to reduce the DCP 

concentration in both grades below the 0,1% (w/w) and is expecting to be able to supply our 

revised Unipol grades before the end of 2024. 

We will then update our product safety data sheets (SDS) accordingly and keep you informed. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any question on the information provided herein 

(algemeen@unipol.nl). 

Unipol Holland BV  

 

A.J.B.T. Janssen 

Manager HSEQ 
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